
Community Development 

Memo 
To: Planning Commission 

From: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development Director 

Date: August 2, 2019 

Re: Sign Ordinance Discussion 

While there are no site plans or other similar business for the Planning Commission to 
undertake this month, we would like to continue our review of the proposed re-write of the City 
of Charlotte sign ordinance to keep that process moving forward.  

Please bring your copy of this ordinance proposal to the meeting. I will have extra copies if you 
do not have yours any longer.  


